GREENVILLE CENTRAL SCHOOL BOARD OF EDUCATION

Annual Budget Hearing Minutes May 12, 2009

I. Call to Order

The Annual Budget Hearing of the Board of Education of the Greenville Central School District was held on Tuesday, May 12, 2009 in the High School Auditorium. Board Vice-President Anne Mitchell called the meeting to order at 7:00 p.m.

A. Board Vice-President Anne Mitchell led the Flag Salute and Pledge of Allegiance.

B. Members present: Ann Holstein

Tina Dombroski Gregory Lampman Anne Mitchell Rosanne Stapleton Lawrence Tompkins

Member absent: Wilton Bear, Jr.

Others present: Cheryl A. Dudley, Superintendent

Jacqueline O'Halloran, School District Clerk

Donna Accuosti, Elementary Assistant Principal Lisa Knowles, Director of Pupil Personnel Services

Michael Laster, High School Principal Peter Mahan, Elementary School Principal

Karen Morin, Supervisor of Transportation Jeffrey Palmer, Middle School Principal

Robert Schrader, Supervisor of Buildings and Grounds Tammy J. Sutherland, Assistant Superintendent for Business

- **C.** Anne Mitchell welcomed one visitor to the meeting.
- II. Superintendent Cheryl A. Dudley gave a brief summary of the presentation and introduced Assistant Superintendent for Business Tammy Sutherland. Ms. Sutherland presented a Power Point overview of the budget and the school bus replacement proposition.
- **III.** There were no questions on any budget items.
- IV. Vice-President Anne Mitchell read a prepared statement by absentee candidate Board President, Wilton Bear, Jr. and introduced Board of Education candidates Lawrence Tompkins and Ann Holstein. Both Mr. Tompkins and Ms. Holstein gave a brief summary of their qualifications and reasons for wanting to serve on the Board.
- V. At 7:16 p.m. Tina Dombroski moved, seconded by Rosanne Stapleton and carried unanimously to adjourn the meeting.

	School District Clerk
Board Vice-President	